
 

The Declaration of Kuala Lumpur 

The Federation subscribes to the concept of 

the generic Environmental Health 

Professional, as promulgated some years 

ago by the World Health Organisation in its 

publication "The Environmental Health 

Officer in an Industrial Society" and 

recognises the broad spectrum of activities 

which comprise environmental health 

practice. 

In addition to recognising that the 

environmental health team must be broadly 

based, the Federation is committed to the 

view that the principal officers in the 

environmental  health team are fully 

qualified 

in environmental health sciences and 

whose training should enable them to 

exercise an overview of the whole range of 

environmental issues concerning human 

health. 

Thus, the Federation believes that 

successful environmental control in the 

future depends on the adoption of an 

holistic approach to the subject, and 

recommends that all member 

organisations and associated bodies 

promote in whatever way possible to all 

interested organisations (including 

governments) at the local, national and 

international level, the adoption outlined in 

this Declaration. 

20 September 1994, Kuala Lumpur 

 

 

THE INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION  
OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH             

 

For further information about the Federation, contact: 
Michael Halls, Honorary Secretary 

16 Abbotsford Road 
Galashiels TD1 3DS 

Scotland UK 
Telephone: +44 (0) 1896 752624  

e-mail: secretary@ifeh.org

mailto:secretary@ifeh.org

